
 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

The do’s and don’ts of 

Southern Wiltshire rights of way   

part two  

7th November 2019, 6.30pm  

Bonvalot Room, Downton Memorial Hall, The Borough, 

Downton, SP5 3NB 

By popular demand, the area board brings you part two of this 

important rural topic, first run in March this year : 

-receive up to date information regarding landowner and user rights and responsibilities in 
southern Wiltshire 

-raise your queries and concerns about rights of way and permissive paths in your village 

For more information, please contact Karen Linaker on 01722 434697 karen.linaker@wiltshire.gov.uk 
 


